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Electric Vehicles

Terri Buser <terribuser1108@aol.com>
Tue 12/20/2022 1:13 PM

To: Krall, Kyle (DNREC) <Kyle.Krall@delaware.gov>

Good afternoon,
I am contacting you to express my husband and myself opinion on electric vehicles.
We relocated from Maryland to Delaware, because it was more beneficial for us to retire here than in our
home state of Maryland. Everything in Delaware seem to be reasonable up until now!
I’m not sure the government understands that retirees, and there are a lot of us in Delaware, live on a
fixed income, and could not afford an electric vehicle. There are extra expenses that go along with that,
including adding electric stations to your home, increasing your electric cost at home by up to 40% and
hampering travel.
Most retirees are concerned about safety, and as you know, charging electric vehicle would be a concern
to stop in areas to charge a vehicle during trips.
Besides, Florida had their share of electric vehicles from the storm burning up because electric vehicles in
salt water do not mix.  And if they’re not aware, most of us down here, surrounded by saltwater!
If they insist on going that route for electric vehicles, I would say they would need to implement major
transportation for all the seniors, or anyone that cannot afford a vehicle in order to do their shopping
and all their daily chores to get around town.
Besides, California has a lot more money than state of Delaware!

Thank you,
Terri Buser

Sent from my iPhone


